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The children have worked so hard this week.  They are all starting to get used to 

the routines at Pre-school and look forward to choosing the special helper and 

singing our days of the week.   We have definitely had less tears after the morning 

leave which has been wonderful to see.  Well done everyone! 

This week, the children have experienced a variety of activities planned around the 

familiar Nursery Rhyme ‘Humpty Dumpty’.  In sensory play, the children tried to 

build a strong wall for Humpty with a foamy mixture.  It was very messy but great 

fun!  We practised our scissor skills, cutting up a Humpty jigsaw and sticking him 

back together.  The children concentrated beautifully as they cut up the jigsaw 

pieces.  Everyone also helped to print a wall for our huge Humpty Dumpty collage. 

 

 

Hope you have a great weekend!                                       

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Mrs Thompson 

On Wednesday, Pre-school used the hall for our first ‘music and movement’ session.  

They were all brilliant and listened carefully to the instructions.  Musical statues 

was a particular favourite.  Please remember to send in some PE pumps or Velcro 

trainers (if your child attends on Wednesdays).  It is nice to have a change of 

footwear for PE and the children can practise putting on their own footwear!  

Eventually, the children will change into their PE clothes but we will let you know 

when we are ready for this. 

The children really enjoyed their visit to the school library 

this week.  A reminder that library books need to be 

returned on Tuesday so that your child can swap their book. 


